
Open House or Schedule a Tour
If you are interested in Five Mile River Nursery
School, we will be hosting an Open House on Nov. 2,
2024 from 10:00-11:00am. Please stop by the school
to peek inside our classrooms and chat with our
teachers from 10-10:30 followed by an informational
session in our “Big Room” from 11:00-11:30. If you
would prefer a private weekday tour to see the kids
in action, please email Patty at office@fmrns.com or
call her at (203) 838-4266. Hope to see you soon.


